
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 EARLY THIS MORNING OUR MOTOR COACH BEGAN THE JOURNEY TO BRANSON TO 

ATTEND THIS YEAR’S FALL PRAISEFEST. I CAN’T EVEN REMEMBER WHEN WE 

ANNOUNCED THIS TRIP BUT I DO KNOW IT WAS MANY MONTHS AGO. PROBABLY RIGHT 

AFTER THE SPRING PRAISEFEST WE NORMALLY ATTEND WAS CANCELED BECAUSE OF 

COVID RESTRICTIONS. 

TODAY WE WILL TRAVEL TO THE WESTERN SUBURBS OF ST. LOUIS AND SPEND THE 

NIGHT. TOMORROW IS A MORE LEISURELY TRAVEL DAY. WE’LL ARRIVE AT OUR HOTEL 

AROUND 2:15 AFTER A STOP FOR LUNCH AT LAMBERT’S CAFÉ IN OZARK MISSOURI. 

THAT’S THE RESTAURANT WHERE IF YOU SAY YOU WANT ANOTHER ROLL YOU BETTER 

BE READY TO CATCH IT BECAUSE THEY ARE GOING TO PASS IT TO YOU. LITERALLY. IT’S 

LOTS OF FUN WITH LOTS OF GOOD FOOD. 

ON THE MOTOR COACH, WE ENJOY A LOT OF GOOD CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP. MY WIFE, 

NANCY, AND I ARE VERY THANKFUL THAT WE ARE ABLE TO HOST THE TRIP THIS YEAR 

AFTER BATTLING COVID NOT TOO MANY WEEKS AGO. 

SPEAKING OF WHICH. PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR STAFF MEMBERS ALAN KILGORE, 

PEGGY WENTLAND AND RICH FRISCHKORN AS THEY CONTINUE THEIR BATTLE WITH 

COVID. ALAN AND PEGGY ARE NOW AT HOME WHILE RICH REMAINS IN THE HOSPITAL. 

AND PLEASE REMEMBER OUR TRAVEL GROUP FOR SAFETY AS WE TRAVEL THIS COMING 

WEEK AND FOR GOD’S BLESSINGS AS WE ATTEND THE PRAISEFEST.  

I’D LOVE TO HAVE YOU TRAVEL WITH US NEXT MARCH TO THE SPRING PRAISEFEST IN 

BRANSON. 

THANKS FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS FOR THE WRVM MINISTRIES. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


